
 

 

 

Agenda Item 4(g) 

July 25/17 EOC Meeting 

 

From: Brendan Wycks [mailto:brendan.wycks@cafii.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 3:13 PM 

Subject: Save The Date For CAFII 2017 Stakeholder Dialogue With CCIR: Wednesday, October 25/17 In Toronto 

 

CAFII Board and EOC Members: 

 

As per below, the purpose of this “Save the Date” message is to advise that the date of CAFII’s Stakeholder Dialogue meeting 

with CCIR this year will be Wednesday, October 25/17 in Toronto (time and location: TBA). 

 

For this annual profile-raising and dialogue opportunity with the full CCIR (most jurisdictions represented in-person; plus a few 

additional regulators on the phone), CAFII’s delegation has typically comprised four (4) to seven (7) Board and/or EOC 

representatives plus the Executive Director (now Co-Executive Directors). 

 

Therefore, if you are interested in and available to be part of our Association’s delegation for this 40-minute dialogue on 

October 25 and you have a particular time preference and/or constraint on that day, please advise Keith Martin and me of 

your time-of-day preference by Wednesday, August 9.   

 

We will consolidate the preferences received into a specific time slot request to CCIR.  And we’ll then try to secure an early 

confirmation of our assigned slot from CCIR Policy Managers Martin Boyle and Sean Jacobs so that a Meeting Invite can be 

circulated to Board and EOC members as soon as possible. 

 

Best regards to all,  

 

Brendan Wycks, BA, MBA, CAE 

Co-Executive Director 

Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 

 

From: Brendan Wycks [mailto:brendan.wycks@cafii.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 2:33 PM 

To: 'Martin Boyle'; 'keith.martin@cafii.com' 

Cc: 'Sean Jacobs' 

Subject: RE: CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 2017 

 

Thanks, Martin. 

 

CAFII graciously accepts the invitation to participate in the 2017 CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue in Toronto on Wednesday, 

October 25, 2017. 

 

I will get back to you asap to let you know if we have a preferred time of day for the 40 minute meeting slot that you’ll be 

assigning to our Association. 

 

Thereafter, we’d appreciate it if you could confirm the time of our meeting slot asap after August 11/17. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brendan Wycks, BA, MBA, CAE 

Co-Executive Director 

Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 



 

 

 

From: Martin Boyle [mailto:Martin.Boyle@fsco.gov.on.ca]  

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 1:07 PM 

To: 'brendan.wycks@cafii.com'; 'keith.martin@cafii.com' 

Subject: CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 2017 

 

Re: CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 2017 

 

On behalf of the Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators (CCIR), I would like to invite you to participate in the 2017 CCIR 

Stakeholder Dialogue in Toronto, Ontario on October 25, 2017. This year’s Stakeholder Dialogue will be the first following the 

release of the CCIR Strategic Plan 2017-2020 (attached). We appreciate the input you provided when we met last year. The 

feedback we received from our stakeholders provided the foundation for our strategic planning process.  We hope that our 

discussions at the CCIR Stakeholder Dialogue 2017 will assist us greatly in the implementation of our new strategic.   

 

The CCIR Stakeholder Dialogues provide you and your organization with an opportunity to discuss concerns and emerging 

issues in the country’s insurance sector directly with the provincial and territorial regulatory authorities. CCIR members view 

the meetings as a valuable opportunity for our stakeholders to provide input, insight and context around emerging regulatory 

issues and priorities affecting Canada’s insurance market.  

 

A detailed agenda, participant list and further details, including the location will be provided in advance of the meeting. The 

CCIR expects participating stakeholders to present or speak to issues, concerns and trends that may be of interest to the 

regulators. This includes developments affecting consumers and the insurance market and other areas stakeholders believe 

regulatory attention is required. 

 

Stakeholders interested in participating will be allotted a timeslot of up to 40 minutes. We ask that you please RSVP by August 

11, 2017.  

 

Regards,    

Martin Boyle 

Policy Manager |  Canadian Council of Insurance Regulators  

Martin.Boyle@fsco.gov.on.ca | 416-590-7031 | www.ccir-ccrra.org  

5160 Yonge Street, Toronto, ON, M2N 6L9 

 


